
808.  ATTACHMENT 
 

 

 
 

PAYMENT OF SCHOOL MEAL ACCOUNTS 
 
 
 
School Meal Charges and Accounts 
 
The district permits students to incur reasonable charges for school meals. In an effort to ensure 
the effective operation of the district’s food service program, the district establishes the 
following procedures for student payment of school meals. 
  
At the Elementary Level –Meals will always be provided to students as per federal regulations. 
Students will not be permitted to purchase a la carte items when they have a negative balance for 
charged lunches.  
 
At the Secondary Level – Students who have exhausted their lunch account and reach a 
negative balance of $5.00 will only be permitted to purchase the featured main line lunch until 
the negative balance has been paid.  A la carte items may not be purchased until negative lunch 
balances are resolved. 
 
Collection of Unpaid Meal Charges 
 
At the Elementary Level - When students have reached (3) charged lunches, cafeteria managers 
fill out a notice to the parent/guardian and give it to the child’s teacher.  When the negative 
balance reaches $10.00, the cafeteria manager will enlist the help of the building principal in 
reaching parents/guardians concerning the negative balance. 
 
At the Secondary Level – Each week the cafeteria manager will print a negative balance report 
for their school & notify the principal for help in collecting the funds.  
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